Together, we are seeking to promote a deeper conversation fowards repuilding
our relatfionships with Indigenous peoples and the Land for a stronger Canada.
This speaker series is the result of an ongoing partnership between School District
68, UBC Press and, as of this year, Vancouver Island Regional Library.

FOR MORE INFOMATION VISIT: VIRL.BC.CA/LEARNING-SYEYUTSUS





